
 

 

 

 

 

          07 September 2012 

 

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 

Circular Letter No. 49 of 2012 

E/152/48/15  

 

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms 
 

To: Supervising Officer in charge of Ministries/Departments 
 

 

Vacancy  
Office of High Commissioner for Human Rights - Geneva 

 

 

 The High Commissioner of Human Rights is inviting applications for the post of 

Deputy High Commissioner for Human Rights.   

 

2. The deadline for the submission of application is 15 October 2012. 

 

3. Details of the post can be accessed on the United Nations Human Rights’ 

website: www.ohchr.org/en/aboutus/pages/workstudyopportunities.aspx. 

 

4. It would be appreciated if the contents of this Circular could be brought to the 

attention of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department. 

 

 

                     K. Samlall 

         for Senior Chief Executive 

 

Copy to:  Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service 

 


